
 Evergreen Hill 
Cemetery Association

The Evergreen Hill Cemetery Association 
of Unadilla wants to remind all lot owners/
family members that we will be doing our fall 
cleanup of the cemetery.

All the dead flowers, artificial flowers, pots 
and decorations will be removed as of 
October 31, 2024. 

Fall decorations that are placed now and 
Christmas decorations placed in December 
will be removed next April.

If there are personal items that you want 
to keep, please remove before the above 
date. PLEASE NOTE: The cemetery may be 
closed to vehicle traffic during winter months.

Thank you 
from the Cemetery Board Members


